
From: Anita [mailto:ajacks@pointroberts.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 04, 2009 3:18 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Cc: publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Point Roberts Garbage collection 
 
Hi thank you for reading my email. 
  
I have been a full time resident for 17 years and would like to have roadside garbage and recycling 
collection. I do not care who provides this service as long as it is a licensed carrier. 
To make this service feasible it should be mandatory that all property owners pay for this service 
with no choice given. There has been a huge increase of  garbage bags dumped on the roadways. I also 
know that  many summer time property owners are illegally taking their household garbage to Canada. 
  
Thank you Anita Aleksejev 
 


